
The Center for Autism Receives Donation from Ambler Savings Bank 

 
(from left) David Maola, The Center for Autism CEO; Roger Zacharia, Ambler Savings Bank President and CEO; Carolyn 

Silverthorn, The Center for Autism Chief Financial Officer. 

AMBLER – Ambler Savings Bank recently presented a check for $30,000 to The Center for Autism. The money will be 

used to support the organization’s evaluation, treatment and training services for individuals with Autism Spectrum 

Disorder and their families.  

The donation, through the Pennsylvania Educational Improvement Tax Credit Program, is part of a multi-year 

partnership between The Center for Autism and Ambler Savings Bank. 

The Center for Autism, which is headquartered in Philadelphia, with treatment centers located on Ford Road and Grant 

Avenue in Philadelphia, and offices in Blue Bell, PA. 

The organization is the oldest non-profit autism treatment center in the country, and provides treatment and 

evaluations services to over 1,500 children and families each year. 

“This funding has been vital to our success for several years,” said David M. Maola, CEO of the Center for Autism. “It is 

important for the Center to have community partners that support our services for children and families. We are 

grateful for the continued support of Ambler Savings Bank.” 

“I am so proud to call The Center for Autism an ongoing partner,” said Roger Zacharia, President and CEO of Ambler 

Savings Bank. “The treatment and services The Center for Autism provides are invaluable, and we hope our donation is 

able to help a few additional families.” 

Ambler Savings Bank is a mutually organized community bank headquartered in Ambler, and has locations in Bally, 

Limerick, Schwenksville and Fairview Village, as well as several continuing care retirement facilities. Learn more online at 

www.AmblerSavingsBank.com.    

http://www.amblersavingsbank.com/

